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FDOT to Host Nov. 4 Public Hearing for Proposed Improvements to 
U.S. 17 from South of New Berlin Road to Airport Center Drive 

  
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host an 
in-person public hearing to discuss proposed improvements for U.S. 17 from south of 
New Berlin Road to Airport Center Drive on Monday, Nov. 4 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
at the Hilton Garden Inn Jacksonville Airport, located at 13503 Ranch Road, 
Jacksonville, Florida 32218. This subsequent in-person public hearing was rescheduled 
from Sept. 26, 2024, to Nov. 4, 2024, due to inclement weather associated with 
Hurricane Helene. 
 
The hearing serves to inform the public of the proposed improvements and provide an 
opportunity for the public to express opinions and concerns regarding the project.  
 
Draft project documents and other information are available for public review at the 
Highlands Regional Library, located at 1826 Dunn Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32218, and 
at the FDOT Jacksonville Urban Office, located at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, 
FL 32204, as well as on the project website at www.nflroads.com/US17. 
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by the Florida 
Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. § 327 and a Memorandum 
of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by the Federal Highway 
Administration and FDOT. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting nflroads.com.  
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